Over the Garden Gate Meeting
March 25, 2024 Meeting
President Linda Schultz called the meeting to order with 3 members present.
Secretary’s report: Read and accepted.
Treasurer’s Report Read and accepted. Balance in checkbook is $1,006.01.
OLD BUSINESS

e 2024 Summer Trip-Possible trip towards Eau Claire. Jan Turner has some contacts. Other possibilities are
the Posy Patch and Chippewa Valley Growers in Altoona..

e  Spring Garden Conference-Saturday, April 6, 2024. 9:30-Noon. We will use the $225.00 grant to pay the
speakers. $125 to Brian Hudelson and $100 to Richard. Richard will speak on “Biologics in the Garden”
and Brian will speak on “Double Trouble: Diseases in the Vegetable and Herbaceous Ornamental Garden.
Chris will work with Val on the internet setup. Extension office will supply the coffee, napkins, plates and
cups. Chris will bring tablecloths, coffee maker and cookies. Linda will do the poster board and bring
soda and cookies. Deb will bring water, mini moos and some sweets.. We need to be at the courthouse
at 8:30 am. Advertising has been put out with WDLB, Club City Food, Clark County Press, WIMGA,
Volunteer Vibe ,Smitty’s and the Quilt Shop. Deb will put up some flyers in Black River Falls.

e Library Bed-Contact: Deb will dig out the remaining iris’ and put compost on.

e  Fairgrounds Bed-Contact

e Court House Bed-Contact:

e Jail House Bed.-Contact

o  WIMGA News: Linda attended the WIMGA meeting. Membership is down by 10%

NEW BUSEINESS

e  We all watched some of the programs provided by the UW Master Gardener Programs.
e  For News see WIMGA or UW Extension Website and Volunteer Vibe Newsletter.

e High Ground Clean-Up is May 8 to the 11.

e Please respond to “Ask a Master Gardener” questions..

.Meeting Adjourned.
Submitted by: Deb Laehn, Secretary

Next meeting April 22, 2022 at the Courthouse at 5 pm.



